
SUMC Renovation Update and Look Ahead 

 

So far our project is progressing well.  We have not uncovered any major problems.  We are on schedule and within 

budget. 

Phase 1 (Men’s Restroom) wraps up in the next couple of weeks and we will move on to Phase 2 (Women’s Restroom 

and Kitchen).  Here is where we need your help and patience. 

On Monday, March 27, we will begin Phase 2 and that means we will not have any access to our existing public 

restrooms and kitchen.  Phase 2 will take approximately 8 weeks to complete.  During this time, the new Men’s 

Restroom will serve as a temporary Women’s Restroom and the two existing Restrooms on the 2nd floor will serve as 

temporary Men’s Restrooms.  Since the temporary Men’s Restrooms are not ADA (American with Disabilities Act) 

accessible, we must provide an ADA compliant facility for the Men.  This will be an ADA temporary toilet on the sidewalk 

by the west side glass doors. 

 

 

 

We will have signage in place.  Please familiarize yourself with our plan and if you see a confused visitor, please help 

them.  We appreciate your patience and help as we make our way through Phase 2. 


